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January 2, 2025 
 
Lori LeBrun 
192 Dutch Lane 
Bridger, MT 59104  
(via e-mail only to: lori-tripleh@live.com) 
 
 Re:  Request for records 
  Request Number: 2024-UID-09191 
 
Dear Lori LeBrun: 
 
The Department of Labor & Industry is in receipt of your record request, dated July 15, 2024.  
 
The Department understands you are requesting the following information: 
 

• How many people were approved and received pandemic unemployment during 2020-
2021, and out of those individuals how many were asked to pay back money they 
received from the pandemic unemployment. 

 
The Department does not have a method of tracking this information.  The database used for 
Pandemic Unemployment Assistance does not allow the Department to track this information.   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jennifer Stallkamp   
Jennifer Stallkamp 
Agency Counsel 


